


7 March 2018

The Honourablc Ildefonso Guajardo Villarreal

Secretary of Economy

M exico

Dear Minister,

1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 8 March 2018, which reads as follows:

“In connection with the signing on this date of the Comprehensive and Progressive Agreement

for Trans-Pacific Partnership (hereinaifer referred to as the “Agreement”), ¡ have the honour to

confirrn the following understanding reached by the Govemment of the United Mcxican States

(hereinafler referred to as “Mexico”) and thc Govcmmcnt of Malaysia (hcrcinaflcr rcfcrrcd to as

“Malaysia”), during the coursc of thc negotiations of thc Agrccmcnt:

Mexico and Malaysia through the appropriate Customs Adrninistrations shall establish

an Agreement on Cooperation and Mutual Assistance in Custorns Matters that shall enter

into force at the time of the entry into force of the Agreement respectively to Mexico and

Malaysia.

1 have the honour to propose that this letter and your letter of confirmation in reply, both equally

authentic in the Spanish and the English ¡anguages, shall constitute an Undcrstanding bctween

our Governrnents to enter into effect upon the signature of this cornmunication.”

1 liave the furthcr honour to confimi that rny Governrnent sharcs this understanding and that your

letter and this Ietter in reply, both equally authentic in the English and the Spanish Ianguagcs, shall

constitute an understanding hetween our Governrnents, to enter into effect upon the entry into forcc

of the Agreement between Mexico and Malaysia.

Sincerely,

Mustapa Mohamed

Minister of International Trade and Industry

Malaysia


